
 

  

 

 
 
 

1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
There has been a mix up with our booking for the trip to the Railway Museum and 
they cannot accommodate all four classes on Wednesday 9th March. 
 
Green and Blue class will therefore now be going on Thursday 10th March 
 
There is no change for Red and Yellow - they will still go on Wednesday 
9th March. 
 
All trips will take place in the morning/over lunchtime as previously planned. 
 
If you have already filled in the google form we will assume you still require the 
same lunch option. 
 
If you have volunteered to help but cannot make the new date please Bloomz your 
class teacher.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
The EYFS/ KS1 team 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  
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